4« HAMBURG

[ ScHooOL / Week Ahead : March 7, 2022

Good evening Hamburg School community. These are items of interest for the week of
March 7, 2022.

Canceled : Robotics/Academic Club is canceled on Tuesday, March 8.

Yearbooks : If you haven't purchased a yearbook for your student, you may still do so. Please print the form on
the Digital Backpack and send it in with your check (made payable to Hamburg School) for Ms. Sealander.
Books are now on a first-come, first-serve basis. Order yours today!

Reminder : Hamburg School is closed to students on Monday, March 14th for a planned professional
development day.

Book Fair : Hamburg School will be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair March 21-23. Students will have the
opportunity to browse the book fair, make their shopping lists, and then purchase the next day. The book fair
will be open to parents on Tuesday, March 22, from 3-6 pm. Stop by and browse the fair, and have a light snack
all courtesy of the Hamburg Education Association. Book fair flyers and more information will be sent home
with students next week.

Student Newsletter : Members of the school community can use the link on the Digital Backpack to view the
February edition of “The Connection.” Thank you to everyone that contributed.

Meal Support : Families experiencing food insecurity, or families look to support those in need, should access
Lasagna Love. This nonprofit organization looks to connect those seeking help with those willing to bake! For
more information, view the flier on the Digital Backpack.

PTA News

Meeting : There is a PTA meeting on Tuesday, March 8th at 7:30 PM. The meeting will be held in the
cafeteria, with an online option as well. The link will be shared on Tuesday.

Gertrude Hawk : The candy sale is underway until March 11th. These treats go great in any Easter Basket or
as a special spring-time gift.

Movie Night : The PTA will host a movie night March 11th. We will be showing Space Jam: A New Legacy.
The show starts at 7PM.

BINGO! : Kid’s Bingo is on March 25th at 6:30 pm. Adult Bingo is April 8th. Forms will go out this week to
sign up and support this event.

For additional information regarding any of these topics or events, please check the school’s
website and Digital Backpack. Have a great week!


http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Hamburg-Yearbook-Order-Form.pdf
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/The-Connection-February-2022.pdf
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Lasagna-Love.pdf

